c\TY Of 22-0641

CITY OF MANITOWOC
WISCONSIN, USA

WWW. manitowoc. org

4 & MEMO

INprow®

TO: Public Infrastructure Committee

FROM: Greg Minikel, PE, Engineering Division Manager

DATE: August 2, 2022

RE: Request for Flashing Pedestrian Crossing Signs for Alliance Laundry on South 30" St.

(Item 22-0641)

Members of the Public Infrastructure Committee:

Alliance Laundry has requested the City to install Flashing Pedestrian Crossing Signs for their 2 remaining crosswalks by
their company on South 30 Street. They paid the entire cost for the existing signs back in 2020. The intent is to use the
same agreement as last time.

Alliance will be required to execute the standard contract/agreement document for this request. Once the document is
executed the City will order the flashing crosswalk signs and install them,

The current cost estimate from Decker Supply is $8,328.60 for the materials. There will also be some additional costs
(couple hundred dollars) for our electrician, Mark DeZeeuw. to install the signs. The total cost will be invoiced to Alliance
Laundry after the work is completed.

We do not have any issues or concerns with the request.

Therefore, we are recommending that the PI Committee and Council approve the request and enter into the agreement
with Alliance Laundry.
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